
    Repton Manor Primary School 
Repton Avenue, Ashford, TN23 3RX 

office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk 

Phone 01233 666307 

 
 

 
Executive Headteacher  Matt Rawling 
Head of School   Jackie Chambers 
Deputy Headteacher  John Page    
Chair of Federation  Wayne Wills     

 
4th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Kent Challenger Games 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Repton Manor Primary School in the Kent Challenger 
Games as we feel that your child will benefit greatly from the opportunities they will encounter by 
representing the school.  The games intend to be fully inclusive and will include children who may not 
have previously represented the school or who may find it difficult to access this type of event due to 
medical, physical or additional needs.  The children will take part in events that require team work, 
communication and a range of sporting tasks.  Points are awarded throughout the day but these are 
awarded on effort and team work and not based on ‘first past the post’.   
 
Part of the team work will start within school, in the build-up to the event.  The children will be working 
together to create a banner which will be used in opening ceremony and will bring the team together! 
We will require parents to transport their children to and from the event and would like to welcome any 
parents to stay and support the team.     
 

Event Kent Challenger Games 

Date Friday 9th June 2023 

Venue The Julie Rose Stadium, Ashford, Willesborough Rd, Kennington, 
Ashford TN24 9QX 

Transport Parents to transport to and collect from The Julie Rose Stadium 

Start time  9.15am 

Finish time 3.15pm (approximately) 

Equipment / kit required Please ensure that your child has their full PE kit, appropriate trainers, 
along with warm layers, suncream, sun hat, a waterproof coat and a 
home-made packed lunch, small snack and plenty of water to drink. 

 
If your child is available on this date and would like to represent the school, please could you 
complete the permission via Arbor by Wednesday 10th May 2023.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 

Thomas Hathaway-Batt 

 


